
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING NEGOTIATION MEETING 

 

As a result of Hurricane Sally, notice is hereby given that the Collective Bargaining 

Negotiations Meeting between Okaloosa County and International Association of 

EMTs and Paramedics previously noticed and scheduled for Thursday, September 

17, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. at the 3rd Floor Conference Room of the Brackin Building, 

located at 302 N. Wilson Street, Crestview, FL 32536 is hereby canceled.  

 


